
No ce of Public Hearing  

The Town of Chapel Hill Planning Commission will hold a public hearing for comments concerning 
amendments to the Town’s Subdivision Regula ons at its regularly scheduled mee ng on Monday, 
January 27, 2025 at 6:00 pm at Town Hall, 4650 Nashville Highway, Chapel Hill, TN 37034.  The proposed 
amendments are available for review and inspec on at Town Hall.  This is a public hearing and the public 
is welcome to a end.  


